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Gilliam Avenue Road Closure 

Chatham County, GA (December 1, 2022) – On Monday, December 5, 2022, construction of a 
box culvert will begin near 103 Gilliam Avenue. The closure will begin at 8 a.m. and should be in 
effect for up to 90 days.  

Gilliam Avenue will be open to local traffic in areas outside of the boxed portion noted on the 
attached map. All through traffic will be detoured.  

The closure is associated with the Nottingham Canal Drainage Improvements Project. 

What: Road closure 
Where: Near 103 Gilliam Avenue 
When: Monday, December 5, 2022, 8 a.m. 
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